




















57/1945

Minute
Number

Marginal
Reference

| THE COUNCIL OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF NEWTOWN

| MINUTES OF A4 MEETING OF THE COUNCIL (0Ordinary) (duly convened)

Held at the COUNCIL CHAMBERS, NEWTOWN

on Tuesday the 28th day of August, 1945 7.30 o'clock pom.

(Continued)

M.N0.20/4/1945.
QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE:

j Alderman Portus said that he had received a complaint that the people of Jeames Street were
. receiving only one garbage service per week, and also asked that attention be given to the
path in Rawson and Fitzroy Streets. :

{ Alderman Bugler asked if he could have a report from the Engineer in connection with the
i Lpetrol consumption of the Council's Motor Lorries.

Alderman Elvy asked that attention be given to the Phillip Street path.

| Alderman Wright, M.L.C. asked if the Town Clerk would explain why the Council's employees
i were not paid on Friday, 17th August. The Town Clerk replied that, in accordance with

| the Prime Minister's edict, the two days' holiday, Wednesday and Thursday, were taken by

' all the staff and, as the wages sheets are usually made up on Thursday ready for paying on
Friday, these could not be done owing to the holiday and the time sheets were made up on the
Friday and the men were paid on the next ordinary working day of the Council - the following
Monday. Alderman Wright, M.L.C., moved: "THAT the Council views with concern the non-
payment of its employees on Friday, 17th August, the usual pay-day, and regrets this unfort-
unate happening". The Town Clerk asked the Mayor if he intended to consider this as a
matter of urgency. The Mayor intimated that he would rule the matter out but thought that

| the Town Clerk wanted the matter cleared up. The Town Clerk intimated that he earnestly
desired the matter to be cleared up. After some discussion, the motion was then seconded
by Alderman Bodkin and carried.

Wilson Streets which was badly worn. The Mayor replied that he would have the Engineer

~$ Alderman Smith asked that the Works Committee inspect the kerb at the corner of King and
x
i attend to the matter.

Alderman Greenup asked if the Council would give consideration to the issue of a Certificate

S 10~ to the Servicemen from this district and the Mayor said he would have the Town Clerk prepare

ol a statement for the next Meeting.

sAlderman Greenup drew attention to the Lane at the rear of his residence and adjoining Lanes
which needed cleaning.

And there being no further business the meeting terminated at 11.8 Dol

Confirmed at an Ordinary Meeting of the Council of the Municipality of Newtown, held at the
Town Hall, Newtown, on Tuesday, 1llth September, 1945,
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